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—

I am writing for two teasons. First, I thank you and your staff for providing data for the June 2012 Medicaid
enroliment update for The Kaiser Commission on Medicaid and the Uninsured If you have not already seen it, the

June 2012snapshot is available at http://kaiserfamilyfoundation.files. wordpress.com/2013/01/8050-05.pdf.

Second, we are now preparing a report we hope to release in December which will focus on trends in Medicaid
enrollment through December 2012, and if possible June 2013. For that report, we are asking that you send us the
report or Excel workbook that Michael Jones has sent us in the past, updated with Medicaid enrollment data for the
month of December 2012, and also June 2013 if available.

If you have any more recent data that you can send that is more current (even if it is not in the above categories or is
preliminary) that would be helpful.

We would like if at all possible to have this data no later than November 15th. Most states now provide the
information electronically. If you are able to do so, please e-mail your response to Dennis Roberts at:
droberts@healthmanagement.com. Otherwise, please fax the report to Dennis at: 517-482-0920, or mail to his
attention at:

Health Management Associates
120 N. Washington Square, Suite 705
Lansing, MI 48933

You will note we are sending a copy of this letter to Michael Jones who assisted us as we gathered data for the last
report. I hope this will facilitate our request because of the short timeframes we are working under for this report.

I thank you very much for your help on this very important project. If you have any questions, please feel free to call
Eileen Ellis, Dennis Roberts, or me at 517-482-9236.

Vernon K. Smith, Ph.D.
Principal

cc: Michael Jones

ONE MICHIGAN AVENUE BUILDING
120 NORTH WASHINGTON SQUARE, SUITE 705, LANSING, MicHIGAN 18033
TELEPHONE: 51%7.482.g236 Fax: 517.482.09z20
WWW.ITEALTHMANAGEMENT.COM
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Tamara McDaniel

From: Michael Jones

Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2013 5:54 PM

To: droberts@healthmanagement.com

Cc: Ana Lopez Defede; KATHY MAYFIELD-SMITH (KLMAYFIE@mailbox.sc.edu); January
Stewart; John Supra; Tamara McDaniel;, Sharon Mondier

Subject: SC Medicaid Eligibles

Attachments: Dec 2012 RSS Report.xlsx; June 2013 RSS Report.xlsx

Dennis,

Attached you will find the Dec 2012 and June 2013 reports for SC Medicaid Eligibles. Please confirm receipt of this
information.

Thanks in advance,
Michael

Wichael Jones Healthy Connections }’

Eligibility, Enrollment & Member Services Director
JONEST@scdhhs.gov

803.898.3985

www.scdhhs.gov

Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of South Carolina Department of Health and
Human Services and may be used only with permission from the Agency.




